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Wednesday 6th September 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Firstly can I say an enormous ‘Welcome Back’ to you all. 

I do hope that you have had a lovely Summer break and managed to spend some time with family and 

friends.  The children have certainly come back to school well rested and eager to learn.  I have enjoyed 

visiting the classrooms and hearing what they have been doing over the Summer - they have been so keen 

to share their news with us. 

I would like to welcome our new EYFS pupils who started with us yesterday.  They are settling in so well 

and we are so proud of them.  It has been lovely to see them around school, making new friends and 

meeting all the staff.   

As you will know, we have changed our means of communication with yourselves from Parentmail to 

School Comms.  Hopefully you have all managed to download the app for this and have received 

information about how messages will be delivered.  If you do have any problems with this then please do 

contact our school office and someone will be able to help you. 

I will be sending out the first newsletter of the new year next week, this will include dates for the coming 

year.  As I have done on previous newsletters, any new or changed dates will be highlighted in red. 

The first ‘event’ of the school year is our FOBS ‘Fun Day’ on Saturday 16th September.  Please do come 

along to this, it will be lovely to see you all.  

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 25th September for individual and family pictures – 

further details to follow. 

In the meantime, I hope that you are all enjoying our first week back and I look forward to seeing you all 

soon. 

Thank you  

H Shepherdson 

Headteacher 
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